
 

 

 





 

 

 



 

 

 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

February 8, 9, and 10 

Feb 8:  3:30 – 4:30 

Feb 9:  3:30—9:00 

Feb 10:  11:30—7:30 

Location:  Overton Public Schools  (Stage) 

ABC/PTO is hosting this.  We are in need of parents to work.  We are doing two hour shifts.  

Please contact Mrs. Wallace if you are able to help. 

mandi.wallace@overtoneagles.org 

308-987-2424  ext. 105 



Parents Encouraging Parents (P.E.P.) Conference 

The annual Parents Encouraging Parents (PEP) conference has been scheduled for March 17-
19 this year at Younes Conference Center in Kearney, NE.  This conference is open to all Ne-
braska parents who are raising a child with a verified disability and have an active IFSP or 
IEP.  The purpose of PEP is to bring parents of children with disabilities together in an ac-
cepting environment.  A major objective of the three day conference is to help parents realize 
that each is doing the best they can at this time along with sharing ideas, feelings and infor-
mation.  Another objective is to model how parents work with the professionals who are edu-
cating children with disabilities.  There is no registration fee, but enrollment is limited to the 
first 100 participants to register.  If you have attended a PEP conference in the last ten years 
please do not register.  Please register by February 18, 2016.  For more information or a bro-
chure, please contact Hayley Ryan at 987-2424 ext. 108 or email hay-
ley.ryan@overtoneagles.org.  The brochure can be accessed at http://www.education.ne.gov/
sped/index.html 

YEARBOOKS 

     Yearbooks are on Sale and you may still purchase them from Mr. Gil-

son in his classroom.  They are $33 with your namen and $30 without 

your name.  We will be selling them for this price until the end of Janu-

ary. 

 FBLA Organization will be having a dinner at the January 19th Bas-

ketball game vs. Elwood.  You may purchase a $5 ticket from any FBLA 

member or just purchase them at the game on that evening.  We will 

begin serving dinner at 5 p.m. until 8 p.m.  We will be serving hamburg-

ers or hot dogs, chips, and a dessert.  Please bring an appetite that even-

ing and support your local FBLA Organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tory Gilson 
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